
 

 

April 24, 2019 

 

 

DAILY PACIFIC BUILDER 

Dodge Data & Analytics 

300 American Metro Blvd., Suite 185 

Hamilton, NJ 08619 

 

Attention: official.bids@construction.com                

 

 

RE:  PUBLICATION OF ENCLOSED NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

SUBJECT: CONTRACT C19010 - CERONE DIVISION EMERGENCY GENERATOR 

REPLACEMENT   

 

Please publish the attached Notice to Bidders on April 26, 2019. 

 

Please email copy of Invoice and Affidavits of Publication to ehab.azab@vta.org and 

VTA.AccountsPayable@vta.org immediately following publication. Thanks for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ehab Azab 

 

 

 

 

Construction Contracts Administrator 

  

c:  Accounts Payable 

 

 

RETURN CONFIRMATION REQUIRED 

 (Email: ehab.azab@vta.org) 

 

BY:  

 

DATE:  

 

mailto:ehab.azab@vta.org
mailto:VTA.AccountsPayable@vta.org
mailto:ehab.azab@vta.org


 

Request for Pre-qualification of Bidders 

 

 

 

Cerone Division Emergency Generator Replacement 

Contract C19010 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that the Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority will receive sealed bids 

tentatively in June 2019 for the above Contract.  

 

PRE-QUALIFICATION REQUIREMENTS: Prospective bidders should note that this Contract requires 

pre-qualification of all prospective prime Contractors. 

 

The Pre-Qualification application is contained in the – Request for Pre-Qualification of Bidders. Only those 

firms that have been found to be qualified in the pre-qualification process are invited to submit sealed bids with 

pricing information.  

 

Project Description: The Work will include furnishing all labor, supervision, materials, equipment and 

incidentals which are necessary to removing the two-existing propane-fueled standby generators from the 

Energy building (Building F), and replacing them with a single diesel-fueled generator located outdoors.  

Contractor will create a tie-in to the existing underground storage tanks (USTs) used for bus fueling operations. 

Contractor shall provide a fully functional emergency generator system to serve as the energy source back-up 

system during energy interruption.  

Only the seal bid from the Prequalified Prime Contractors will be received by the Contracts Office at 3331 

North First Street, Building A, San Jose.   

 

In order to download the Request for Pre-Qualification document, it is necessary to register as a vendor on the 

VTA Website at www.vta.org.  Click on “About Us” then Click on “Procurement” from the left menu then 

click “register now” then provide your email or copy this link: http://www.vta.org/about-

us/procurement/vendor-settings?action=Register. 

 

Inquiries regarding this Request for Pre-Qualification may be directed to Ehab Azab at Email: 

ehab.azab@vta.org or Phone (408) 321-5835. 
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